
This week work began on the North end of the project  with the 
installation of the Stream #4 36” culvert under MSE Wall #1. Truck 
traffic between the south project entrance and the adjacent Lighthouse 
Quarry will remain active but at reduced levels, however, construction 
traffic is scheduled to be steady on the closed portion of the old Cape 
Meares Loop. Therefore, pedestrian and bicycle traffic has been 
prohibited by Tillamook County through project completion in 
November 2023.  
 

ROAD CLOSURES 
Current road closure points will remain in effect on Bayocean Road 
near the Cape Meares Lighthouse, and approximately 0.5 miles south 
of the Lighthouse. Construction will have minimal impact on public 
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Source:  FHWA  

View of lighthouse gate showing newly installed sign informing the public of 
road closure of old Cape Meares Loop.  

Project Website: 

https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/or/tillamook-b780-



Project locaƟon and areas closed off to the public. 
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View of Lt side cut 
slope work above 
MSE Walls 2 & 3. 

View of MSE Wall 
No. 1 36” culvert 
at stream 4.  
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